
RAT Support News Letter

Date: 11/25/2011

News Letter #11

This news letter is intended to help the people that I enjoy doing business with and anyone else that 
happens upon this news letter.

If you don't want to get this news letter on a monthly basis then feel free to email me at 
support@ratsupport.com and tell me you don't want to be on the list.  I will remove you from the news 
letter list .

1. As I have told most of you I have been working at the Ukiah Adult School for about 6 
hrs. a day.  I should have this job until Jan 20 2012 at least.  While there I noticed they 
had a Web Site that did not meet current standards.  I asked and was allowed to create a 
new site and it is online at this time: http://www.ukiahadultschool.net/ .  I would love it 
if you took a look at it in both Firefox (newer version) and Internet Explorer.  You will 
see a big difference on how the site looks, this is because as I have stated before IE is 
not up to par with the other new browsers.  Please let me know what you think of this 
example, please don't just look at the initial page but wonder around. By the way this 
site was done with some HTML5, CSS3 and Java Script.

2. I have been working on my site some more, bet you can't find the difference on any page 
but I will give you a hint.  At the bottom of the Home Page I have put a translator the 
will change the page to the language you select.  Give that a try.

3. I have been asked by a couple of people with children about Parental Controls.  Here are 
a couple of places you might want to look if you or your loved ones need this on their 
computers.  http://www.consumersearch.com/parental-control-software is one place for 
some information.  http://www.google.com/familysafety/ has some good information for 
parents.  If you have a good place or application then please share it with me so I can 
share it with others.  You might also like to look at this page on my web site: 
http://www.ratsupport.com/ipcop.html .

4. I have been at the books again and am learning some more about the Web and Internet 
etc.  If any of you are interested in learning there is a good site with tons of help and at a 
reasonable price.  http://www.sitepoint.com/ is the site where I get most of my lessons 
and books.

5. Here is an interesting article on Web Browsers : http://www.sitepoint.com/banishing-
browser-address-bars/ , please let me know what you think of this move and how it 
would effect your use of the intenet.

6. I like to end this News Letter with a couple of kind reminders.  BACK UP, had another 
customer that did not and lost everything.  Do your updates, I keep seeing computers 
where the people did not do their Java, Microsoft, Browser, Anti-Virus software and 
Anti-Spyware updates, you are asking for trouble in these times of malware for 
advertising purposes and more.
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